
 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
TOWN OF ROCKY MOUNTAIN HOUSE STATEMENT ON RCMP ACTION 

 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House values our Indigenous residents and neighbours. 

The Town is aware of a video recording of an arrest in Rocky Mountain House, filmed on March 7.  

The RCMP are contracted as the municipal police force for Rocky Mountain House. As such, the Town 
will engage RCMP in review and discussion of the video and its contents. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House is committed to reconciliation and building relationships with our 
Indigenous population. 

 

 

Media contact: 
Dean Krause, Chief Administrative Officer    
Town of Rocky Mountain House 
dkrause@rockymtnhouse.com  
Main office: 403-845-2866 
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